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Fundraiser
I would like to say a big THANK YOU for all the sponsor sheets received. All children have now completed there “Wellie Waddle”.  [image: ]The response was overwhelming.
We have raised £1603.30
We have paid for song and dance factory for Christmas, to make Christmas a magical experience for all children. - £510
Individual Christmas presents for all children- £800
Christmas party treats 
 Money raised will also go towards April 2025 Easter Party’s for all children.
Money left over will be used to purchase resources for sensory experiences and baking




Toy-Fund Tuesday/Thursday
Due to the overwhelming response of the fund raiser we are not taking in any toy fund donations until Feb 25.
Dates for diary 
11th December, Christmas party-song and dance factory Am and Pm[image: ]
 Children that do not attend nursery that day, will be invited to join us, an invitation will be handed to parent in time.
12th December - Christmas Lunch[image: ]
18th December - Santa visit, presents and Christmas movie- Am and Pm          
Staff will also be providing Christmas experiences to children throughout the month of December

[image: ]Nursery closure 
The nursery will be closed to Term Time attendance children on:
20th December 2024, Return 6th January 2025

The nursery will be closed to 52 week attendance children on:
25th December 2024, Return 3rd January 2025



If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any member of management        
  Karen  





Meet and Greets 
 Our meet & greet meetings in November 24 have started for all Parents/families. This gives parents/families opportunity to discuss their child’s learning and development.  
If any parents/families where unable to attend original meeting or telephone update given, please contact office to arrange a more suitable time and date.
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